

REVIEW FOR EOS TEST – ENT1227 – PART ONE

Task 1) Read and choose the correct answer for each of the following questions.

1. They want a _____ vacation so they can swim in the ocean.
2. He's wearing _____ so he can't hear.
3. That man is from Oslo in Norway. He's _____, not Swedish.
4. I usually _____ the articles in the newspaper on Sunday mornings.
5. My brother can really _____ well. He's a chef.
6. Do you want to _____ to the movies with me?.
7. Would you like to pay _____ cash or _____ credit card?
8. My grandfather went to school a long time _____.
9. We _____ a lot of nice presents from our family last Christmas.
10. Do these green sneakers _____ to Antonio?
11. I finished work today _____ five o'clock.
12. I love my _____ dog. They always bring her to our house.
13. My mom enjoys _____ to classical music.
14. Where _____ Mary find her keys?
15. My car is the _____ one next to that house.
16. There _____ a lot of traffic on the roads at 2 am yesterday.
17. _____ Katie and Tom late for their class yesterday?
18. Is that boy in blue jeans _____ brother?
19. _____ there any people in the office now?

20. Find the mistake: What are your grandparent's names?
21. Find the mistake: I having lunch at one o'clock today.
22. Find the mistake: They didn't stayed in France for a long time.
23. Find the mistake: Can you tell me some informations about the school, please?
24. Find the mistake: This funny book weren't popular in my country.
25. Find the mistake: He sells a lot of CDs at the concert last night.

Task 2) Read and choose the correct answer for each of the following questions.

A Memorable Trip

Twenty years ago, when I was 19, I got the chance to sail across the Atlantic Ocean. With no sailing experience and very little life experience, I decided this was a good idea. At the beginning of January, 21 other trainees and I boarded a plane to St. Lucia in the Caribbean. When we landed on the tiny island and saw the boat, I realized this was the only way home. We spent six weeks learning how to sail, traveling from island to island in calm blue water. The palm trees, the white sand, the colorful markets – it was paradise. The next part was very different. We left the safety of the Caribbean and headed for open water. There were good days and bad days. When there was a storm, the waves were the size of houses, big houses! It was scary and exciting at the same time. One stop was Bermuda, and the next was the Azores. It took six weeks to cross, and there were weeks without seeing land or other ships. But the dolphins never left us. And the stars were incredible. When I got back to England three months later, I knew I could never forget this trip.

1. Where did the travelers encounter storms and travel to during the trip?
2. What country did the person return to after three months?
3. Where did the person spend six weeks learning to sail?

Task 3) Listen to the conversation and decide whether the statements (1–5) are true (T) or false (F). Underline the correct answer. An example (0) has been done for you.

0. Erica can't meet tonight because she has a concert. T / F

1. ____ Erica's grandfather is having a birthday party on Saturday. T / F
2. ____ The new Italian restaurant is near the train station. T / F
3. ____ The restaurant is usually busy on Saturdays. T / F
4. ____ Matteo isn't going to buy the expensive tickets. T / F
5. ____ Giulia can't come because she is going skiing on Saturday. T / F